
 

 

TO: All Staff 

Good morning/afternoon, 

CIG have made the decision to suspend the current access period and ballot to provide an opportunity to 
address some potential ‘better off overall’ concerns that have arisen through the pre-lodgment work 
currently underway. 

As a result, we have decided to increase the rates of pay applicable to Grade 1 and Grade 2 Support 
Services classifications to ensure that overall, any employees at these levels are better off. 

All relevant material will be updated, and you will receive a notice shortly advising of the 
recommencement of the access period and a slight change in the ballot dates. 

Thank you 
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